Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 30/11/2002, 16:24

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 30.11.2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 30.11.2002

"Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood > From:

Date: 30/11/2002, 16:24

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Some news for you

Christmas Fillers

A reminder to all, don't put in any Christmas fillers until after the 10th December unless it's requested. Be aware the patients will be bombarded with Christmas records on the national stations from this date, so don't over do it in the evenings.

Email Requests

The second email request via the web site arrived last Sunday evening, in time for me to respond and send a copy to the Monday team.

It reads :- Could we send a get well message to our uncle Alf Sturgess in ward 4 he is 96 years old and has recently broken an arm this after breaking an elbow a couple of yars ago.

We would like to send him our love, hope he progressing well with the physiotherapy and that he will be able to go home soon - Roger & Carol Phipp.

Thursday Trainspotters Club

As you know Matthew has recommended we meet at Egham Railway Station at 8 pm for a drink up. I will be driving to the venue, will not be taking large quantities of the falling down stuff. if anyone wants a lift let me know as soon as you can. PJ.

Rhapsody

The first order for equipment has been made today and an atomic clock will be the first item to be purchased. I am currently waiting for the sponsors to deposit a sum of money in our account so that the pc's can be purchased.

Matthew & I spent some time today discussing some installation issue's and ideas. Matthew will keep you updated with different items, in the meantime it might be prudent to let Matthew know your availability to attend the studio outside of your normal night. I.e. we need to know when we can schedule training on the software/pc's.

We have Thursdays/Fridays, Saturday afternoons and Sundays as days when the studio's are not used. Will you be able to say in the new year you could attend? Let Matthew know.



David has three people to interview next Saturday. Do we have a volunteer to come in and help with programs and wards with John.

That's all for now

Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/